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Max B

Gotta love this shit 4 horsemen Boss Don Biggavel Joe Next Youn
g Riot Amalgam Digital Oww Whitey on the beat you know we got t
his shit going on man Wavy shout out to the game right now (Its
 That Rider Music) Streets in a frenzy (Yup) you know got them 
young up and coming boys coming up Mak Mustard, Al Pac, Young R
iot you know sing to the game real quick Uhh Yea

I don't know if you know this (I Don't Know If You Know This) b
ut we pop them big things to this is Gain Greene for life this 
is Gain Greene for life me & Riot we focused (We Focused Young 
Riot) but we got them little tings blue this is Gain Greene for
 life this is Gain Greene for life

Product shares 3 bitches is all for bitches they need me baby t
hey all whores make em go to work better I give them the twirl 
gotta gallon of Hen better get em to hurl better give em the ta
lk about the dick like it's a myth daddy rich won't you ride in
 the caddy 6 popping Quarantine give em energy bump that number
 2 got me stressing before I go to court roll up & blow the tor
ch know before I go court they gone have me cooking looking sic
k sitting up in the central booking waiting on the visit money 
come & go bigga neva love a hoe sour bag every week Dour gotta 
better treat I better eat money in the streets now draw a fine 
line where these niggas can't creep Bigga put em to sleep keep 
them on they toes money goes everyday I can spend the shit Oww

I don't know if you know this (I Don't Know If You Know This) b
ut we pop them big things to this is Gain Greene for life this 
is Gain Greene for life me & Riot we focused (We Focused Young 
Riot) and we got them little tings blue this is Gain Greene for
 life this is Gain Greene for life I don't know if you know thi
s but we pop them big things to this is Gain Greene for life me
 & Riot we focused (Focused) got them little tings blue and we 
got them little ting blue this is Gain Greene for life this is 
Gain Greene for life got them little ting blue and we got them 
little ting blue this is Gain Greene for life this is Gain Gree
ne for life this is Gain Greene for life Amalgam
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